From: <u>Arlene Goss</u>

To:

Subject: Response to request 282652

Date: Monday, 30 January 2017 02:00:36 p.m.

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

30-Jan-2017

Elizabeth Kerr

By email:

Dear Ms Kerr,

Official information request for CONTRACTS AWARDED TO FIREBRAND

I refer to your official information request dated 12-December-2016 for:

Following Hilary Calvert's LGOIMA requests dated 4/08/2016 and 23/09/2016 respectively, for information about the company Firebrand, how many new contracts have been awarded to that company by DCC, its departments, and the council owned companies and related entities, to date?

I have checked with the members of the executive leadership team, and also checked the accounts record of Firebrand up to last week. From this I can confirm there have been no new contracts awarded to the company since September 23, 2016.

If you wish to discuss this further with us, please feel free to contact Sandy Graham, Corporate Services manager.

Yours sincerely Arlene Goss

Arlene Goss Governance Support Officer Dunedin City Council

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000 Email: <u>Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz</u>









